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November 6, 2024

Greetings,

I am writing to wholeheartedly endorse Dr. Jonathan Carey for his exceptional ministry and
service during our 2024Missions Convention fromOctober 18 - 28 in the Mariana and
Palau Islands. As the General Superintendent of the NorthernMariana and Palau Islands
Assemblies of God and the Chairman of Grace Christian Academy, I had the privilege of
witnessing �rst hand the profound impact of Dr. Carey's ministry on our community.

During his time on Saipan, Dr. Carey conducted ministerial professional development
sessions for our Assemblies of God pastors, enriching their spiritual leadership and
equipping them with valuable insights for their congregations. He also led a professional
development session for the teachers, sta�, and administration of Grace Christian Academy,
inspiring our educators to integrate faith and excellence in their service to our students.

Dr. Carey's evangelistic crusades on the islands of Rota and Tinian were truly
transformative, reaching hearts and souls with the message of hope and salvation.
Additionally, he engaged with students during our school's Missions Week, igniting a
passion for mission work and service among the youth.

His powerful messages during the mass gathering of four churches for Missions Week
brought unity and renewed purpose to our congregations. Dr. Carey's dedication, humility,
and fervor for the Gospel have left an indelible mark on our islands.

I highly recommend Dr. Jonathan Carey for any ministry opportunities that align with his
calling. His contributions have greatly blessed our community, and I am con�dent he will
continue to be a vessel of God's love and truth wherever he serves.

Sincerely,

ReverendMichael D. Rodgers, Jr, MA,MS.
General Superintendent of the Assemblies of God
Of the Mariana and Palau Islands
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